
FREE  Holiday  Carriage  Rides
Through  Downtown  Parker  –
2016

FREE Holiday Carriage Rides Through Downtown Parker

Starting Friday November 25th, 2016 at the Mayors Holiday Tree
Lighting, is Parker’s free downtown carriage and wagon rides.
The rides will be given every Saturday night from Thanksgiving

until December 17th from 4:30p.m. – 8:30p.m. This wonderful
round trip, non-stop ride shows you the beauty of downtown
Parker during the holiday season. You can sign up to start
your ride in two fantastic locations, the new Parker library
or O’Brien Park.

As said above, the carriage and wagon rides are free but you
must  reserve  your  time  in  advance.  Please  visit
www.ParkerOnline.org/CarriageRides, where sign up times open
at 2 p.m. on the day you want to ride. This is first come,
first served so be sure to make your reservation!
Carriage Rides are sponsored in part by Christian Brothers
Automotive, Douglas County Libraries in Parker, Parker Flats,
Park Sixty Four Apartments and Xfinity.

All the best to you as you enjoy the holidays in downtown
Parker!
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